Meeting Minutes for January 28, 2010

Milton Planning Board

The 18th meeting of the Planning Board for fiscal year 2010 was held on Thursday, January 28, 2010. The meeting started at 6:30p.m. 

In attendance:  Emily Keys Innes, Edward L. Duffy, Alexander Whiteside, Bernard J. Lynch, III, Planning Board members, William Clark, Planning Director, and Diane Colligan, Planning Board’s Administrative Assistant

 Absent:      Peter F. Jackson,

 ADMINISTRATIVE TASKS

The Planning Board approved the Meeting Minutes of December 21, 2009 and January 4, 2010. and postponed the approval of the meeting minutes from January 14, 2010

FUTURE MEETINGS

The Planning Board scheduled a future meeting on February 11th in the John Cronin Conference Room, a meeting before the Special Town Meeting at MHS at 6:30 p.m. and a meeting on February 25th in the Carol Blute Conf. Rm. 
      2.         CITIZENS SPEAK: 
Joe Sloane of 55 Concord Avenue pointed out that a statement on the LDS Consulting Groups website was inaccurate and the Planning Board had submitted the institutional/ commercial development Bill Clark Planning Director is going to call LDS and have the statement corrected.
3
ANR – 411 Unquity Road, Boy Scouts of America
(continued to a future date) A plan was presented to the Planning Board on January 14th to divide the 10 acres into 3 Form A parcels. The Planning Board requested additional information time to review the Special Permits granted by the ZBA for the camp and camp structures. 
4.
Institutional/Commercial PUD ZONING ARTICLE

Planning Board discussed the possibility of amendments to the proposed article. Mr. Whiteside drafted some alternative language regarding property values impact. Several additional matters regarding fill and the site plan were suggested. The matter was continued. 
5.     MASTER PLAN PROCESS
The Board discussed possible next steps for the master plan process Emily Innes provided the Board with a memo with the following suggestions:
Planning Board's Actions
1. The Planning Board should discuss goals for a new committee and decide upon a charge.
2. The Planning Board should send out a press release asking for volunteers 
3. A committee could be appointed by the Planning Board 

.

4. The new committee should meet regularly to work on their charge and report back to the Planning Board on a set schedule.
5. The Planning Board should periodically update the Town Meeting on the committee's process. 
6. One of the charges to the Committee will be for it to suggest possible zoning changes. 

6.      POTENTIAL ZOING IN  THE   NEXT FISCAL YEAR
There was a brief discussion about possible zoning changes further discussion was deferred to a subsequent meeting. 
7.
ADJOURNMENT
The Board voted unanimously to adjourn at 8:09 p.m.

__________________________








Alexander Whiteside, Secretary

